
From: Coriell, Scott [Scott.Coriell@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, August 18, 2015 10:52 AM 

To: Coriell, Scott 

Subject: Important Info for Waterbury State Office Complex Tour on Thurs. 

 

 

All, for those interested in attending the tour of the Waterbury State Office Complex on 

Thursday at 10:30 a.m., please note the following information. 

 

Location: Weeks Building at the Waterbury State office Complex. Turn into the Gate 2 entrance 

at the South end of the Main Green off Routes 2/100. Parking lot and building will be on your 

left.  

 

Notice: Boots and long pants are required. There are currently close to 350 workers on site and 

all visitors must follow the same safety requirements as the workers. Hard hats, vests, and 

glasses will be provided.  

 

Let me know if you have any questions/concerns.  

 

Thanks, 

 

Scott Coriell 

Office of the Governor 

(802) 353-1449 

scott.coriell@vermont.gov  
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